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June 5, 2014

Ms. Debra Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St. Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 0330 1-2429

Re: Northern Utilities’ expansion of its natural gas infrastructure

Dear Ms. Howland:

The Exeter Board of Selectmen strongly support Northern Utilities’ request to expand natural gas service
to the Western portion of Exeter.

We believe the expanded availability of natural gas service in Exeter will have a positive impact on the
great Exeter community, as well as the State of New Hampshire. This is being met with great enthusiasm
and excitement by the Exeter community.

Very Truly Yours,

Julie Oilman I
Board of Selectmen, Chair


